
Electoral Area A 

 THANK YOU TO OUR SUPPORTING PARTNERS      

 

        JUNE 2021 AGE FRIENDLY NEWSLETTER 

Did you know Beaver Valley Age Friendly is 11 years young!  Our lunches and coffees are possible 
through Columbia basin Trust grants.  Atco Lumber and Columbia Power are huge sponsors of our 
Christmas lunch and our Easter lunch.  With out these three contributors our lunches and coffee’s 
would never happen.  Our senior coffee group identified the need for special program funding and 
this is where we spend donations left in the donation tin at our lunches.  Our Beaver Valley Sen-
iors chose this as a way to pay it forward so we can do fun things like bus tours to see the Gold 
Fever follies, a wine tour in Creston, first aid training.  One of the reasons our Beaver Valley Sen-
iors Program has been so successful the past 11 years is that our seniors run this program with 
guidance from an Age Friendly Coordinator.  We have never needed to charge for our   lunches 
due to our Sponsors and Columbia 
Basin Trust.  We have included our 
financial statements showing what 
we have in our    programming 
fund.  Covid has   prevented us 
from using the     programming 
money. 
 

May’s lunch served 173 take away 
lunches.  Our next take away lunch 
is June 15, 2021 please phone the 
Fruitvale Village office at           
250-367-7551 and register on or 
before June 9, 2021.  Please pick 
up your lunch at 12:30-1:00pm.  
Just a   friendly reminder there are 
no lunches in July or August. 
 

 
Our Pay it Forward Contest has 
come to an end I would like to   
congratulate Tyler Dalton and  
Marci Brooks as they are the lucky winners of 
the prizes donated by The Village of Fruitvale 
and Regional District Kootenay   Boundary Area ‘A’ 
Ali Grieve.  A huge thank you to all of you for par-
ticipating in this  contest.   
 

 
Our Beaver Valley Connecting Generations 
thru Letter Links has been a huge success!  
Thank you to Area ‘A’ Director Ali Grieve &  
The Village of Fruitvale. This program will continue 
as it has been very rewarding to both our seniors 
and our students!  Thank you Danielle Morissette 
for working with us to ensure this was a very suc-
cessful program. 
 

 

Letter Link Pay It Forward 




